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LIQUOR LICENSE HEARING 
Tuesday, August 17, 2021, 6:00 p.m. 

 
In light of the current public health crisis and the Federal, State and County Emergency 
Declarations, and in accord with the provisions of Sec. 610.020, RSMo., the City recognizes 
that it would be dangerous and impractical, if not impossible, for meetings to be physically 
accessible to the public. The City also recognizes the need for the public’s business to be 
attended to in order to protect the public health, safety and welfare. In order to balance both 
the need for continuity of government and protection of the health and safety of our residents, 
business persons and employees, this meeting of the Board of Aldermen will not be open to 
public attendance in person. The meeting will be accessible by the public in real time ONLY 
by audio conference call.  
 
Instructions to phone into the meeting:  
 
Instructions to phone into the meeting:  
 

Board of Aldermen Meeting   
United States: +1 (646) 749-3122  
Access Code: 972-748-133  
 
Instructions for providing public comments:   
Persons interested in making their views known may phone into the meeting and make public 
comments at points during the meeting designated by the meeting chairperson, similar to if 
the meeting were being held in person.   
 
Additionally, any person may provide comments on any matter by sending an email with their 
comments to the City Clerk at lross@cityoffrontenac.org by no later than 30 minutes prior to 
the start of the meeting.  All comments received will be entered into the public record and 
publicly read as time allows.  All emailed comments will also be distributed to the entire 
Board at or before the meeting.  

 
Joshua Kirk has filed an application for a liquor license for 801 Grill STL LLC 
(801 Local)) 2021 S. Lindbergh Blvd., to operate a restaurant bar by the drink 
(including Sunday sales). A hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 17, 2021, 
6:00 p.m. via phone link above.    
 
If you have any questions or comments please come to the hearing or submit your 
comments in writing to City of Frontenac, Attn: Leesa Ross, 10555 Clayton Road, St. 
Louis, MO 63131 or via email at lross@cityoffrontenac.org.  
  
All surrounding property owners within 300 feet must be notified of the hearing.  
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